
December 12, 2024 
 
We hope this letter finds you well! We are so grateful for you, your prayers, and your 
generosity throughout the year! It is a blessing to be in full-time Christian ministry and that is 
only possible because of your partnership with us. As we look toward 2025 we are excited to 
share with you that in June our family, minus Emma, will be going on a mission trip to Spain. 
 
The Camino de Santiago is an ancient pilgrimage from all parts of Europe to northwest Spain. It 
is called “The Way of St. James.” We will serve at a house on the Camino trail where we will 
provide meals, lodging, and build relationships with a desire to directing travelers toward the 
One who gives life— Jesus Christ. There are over 600 pilgrims a day, searching for answers. As 
you might remember, Heather and Caleb served in 2016 at the same house we will be working 
at. I have attached part of our prayer letter from their trip below. Our hope is that this will 
become an ongoing partnership to which we could bring other teens and parents so they could 
practice sharing the Gospel to the nations and living missionally. 
 
We love serving Christ as a family. But doing so requires a lot of faith to raise the needed funds. 
The cost will be around $2,700 a person so for the five of us to go we will need to come up with 
$13,500. I know many of you give an end of the year gift, so we wanted to ask if you would 
prayerfully consider giving to this need now. To do so you can go to 
experiencethrive.org/donate and choose Dan & Heather Litchfield or mail a check, made out to 
Thrive, and send it to PO Box 993 Mount Desert, ME 04660. Thank you for your prayers and for 
considering this additional gift. For His glory, Dan & Heather 
 
 

 


